
      Yr4 Newsletter 
              Week beginning 10.12.18  

 
Christmas Performance: 

 

The Year 4 performance is Monday 17th December and will begin at 

9:30am, in the New Hall. A maximum of 2/3 guests per child please. 

On the day of the production, children will come straight into their 

classrooms from the playground to get dressed into their costumes. 

If you have any problems getting costume parts please contact your 

class teacher as soon as possible. 

 

Party day:                   

                                                             

Year 4’s Christmas party day will be on Friday 21st December. 

Children can come to school in their own clothes and should bring 

snacks that will be assigned to them in class (you will receive another 

letter with details).  

 

Reading: 

The children will be completing a STAR reading test 

this week and will be given a new book level 

accordingly.  

 

A reminder that the deadline for the pollution homework is Tuesday 

18th December. 

Mrs Willcox        Miss Brown      Miss Wells 
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